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New Traffic Signal to be installed at 224 Street and 124 Avenue 
  
Maple Ridge, B.C: The City of Maple Ridge is converting the intersection at 224 Street and 124 

Avenue from a four way stop to a fully signalized intersection, including enhanced pedestrian 

amenities to match the urban standards to the south. 

 
This intersection is being updated to reflect the current and future growth planned for the City’s 

Town Centre Area. Part of the modifications will include changes to the contours of the intersection 

to create bulb outs to support better site lines for both drivers and pedestrians and reduce the 

crossing distance for pedestrians. These intersection changes will result in localized parking 

reductions in the immediate area of the intersection. 

 
The work is projected to be complete in the fall of 2023. During construction, a four way stop 

procedure will be in effect and there may be traffic control personnel on site as the sidewalk 

contour changes and traffic lights are installed. 

 

People are advised to follow all follow posted signage, use alternate routes and patience is 

appreciated while the City makes these upgrades. 
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